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Request for a detailed report with respect to the proposed Toronto 
Transit Commission (TTC) McNicoll Bus Garage - by Councillor Jim 
Karygiannis, seconded by Councillor Josh Colle

* Notice of this Motion has been given.
* This Motion is subject to referral to the Executive Committee. A two-thirds vote is required 
to waive referral.

Recommendations
Councillor Jim Karygiannis, seconded by Councillor Josh Colle, recommends that:

1.  City Council request the City Manager, in consultation with the Chief Executive Officer of 
the Toronto Transit Commission, to report to the September 30 and October 1, 2015 City 
Council meeting on a complete financial analysis and cost breakdown of the expenditures for 
the proposed $181 million Toronto Transit Commission McNicoll Bus Garage approved by 
City Council.

Summary
The Toronto Transit Commission (TTC) is proposing to build a transit garage to maintain 250 
buses, at the northeast corner of Kennedy Road and McNicoll Avenue, in Scarborough.  The 
cost for the proposed transit garage is $181 million.

In 2011, a transit garage, housing 175 buses, opened in the Town of Oakville.  The project cost 
was $45 million.

Area residents have expressed their concerns about the proposed McNicoll TTC Bus Garage 
and are seeking additional information regarding the project and want a full accounting of the 
issue.

This Motion requests the City Manager to report to City Council in September 2015 on these 
issues.
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